From: Karel & Ashley Malinovsky <home@malinovsky.net>
Sent: Tuesday, April 9, 2024 9:12 PM
To: Chris Costa <Chris.Costa@OldSaybrookCT.gov>
Subject: ZBA April 10 - Matt O'Keefe
 
Hi Chris - We are the immediate neighbors of Matt O’Keefe who is on the ZBA agenda for April 10, 2024.  We are writing this letter in support of his variance request.  We believe that the changes he would like to make to his home will enhance the look of it.  This will improve our neighborhood and add value to our town.  Please advise the commission regarding our views.  Thanks.
 
Ashley & Karel Malinovsky

